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Tuesday, Septenber 16, 2003

Chi ef

Regul ati ons and Procedures Divisions

Al cohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau
PO Box 50221

Washi ngton, D.C. 20091-0221

To Wiom It May Concern

| amwiting to you as a concerned consurmer and as an enployee of United States Beverage. The proposed rul e change concerning Flavored Ml ternative Beverages
woul d be devastating to the industry. It would put small conpani es out of business which would result in unenploynment and maj or beer conpani es such as Anhei ser
Busch monopolizing the industry. OO0000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000OO0000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000DOODOOO0OO

Forcing conpanies to either re-license their product as a spirit (which would require paying a tax), or change the fornula is sensel ess. Having to pay a tax on
FMB's would result in an increase of price for the consunmer and changing the formula woul d change the taste of the beverage. It would be certain that retailers
woul d | oose val uabl e custonmers. OO000000000000000000000000000000000000CO000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000ODO

While | understand the issues surrounding this controversy, | have yet to see sufficient evidence as to why this is a necessary change. For 30 years the
regul ati ons governing the FMB's have been effectively working, and do not warrant a change. At this point in the gane drastic change would be detrinental to the
FMB conpani es. 0000000000000000000000000000000000O00DO0DO000000000000000000000000000C000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000000O0O000O0O



I amwiting in favor of maintaining the status quo or adopting the 51-49 standard. | hope that you will consider nmy view points when nmaki ng your final decision.
Thanks for your tine,

Kyl i e Stephens



